North Bay Church Christian Academy



Happy March! As we enter into the Spring, we are excited for the beautiful weather. Please make sure you collect your child's extra winter clothes! As we say goodbye to Ms. Katelyn, we welcome Ms. Paige. Ms. Katelyn will be missed as she continues her career path... Just a reminder, toys are not allowed at school. We try to update throughout the week on Procare and/or Facebook. However, our first priority is your child/ren. There are many things to do before we can sit and update on our phone/computer. If you have any questions, please text me. I don't mind checking in. TEACHERS ARE NOT ALLOWED TO TEXT/CALL FROM THEIR CELL PHONES ABOUT SCHOOL. You can use Procare, school phone, or schedule a time for a meeting. St. Patrick's Day is the 17th! We are excited to catch a leprechaun!

Dates to Remember:

March 14th - Spring Break for PCS

March 17th - Ileana's Birthday!

March 23rd - Soccer Starts Again!

April 15th - CLOSED!

April 17th - Easter!

April 18th - CLOSED!

April 28th - Picture Day!

After School

Did you know we pick up from Curlew Creek? If your child attends now or next year, talk | to us about after school care! Birthdays
Claire
Dylan V.
Amelia
Wesley
Jade
Arlington

Ms. Ileana

Children don't say, "I had a hard day, can we talk?" They say, "Will you play with me?"

Lawrence Cohen

Contact Information:

Phone: 727-475-8403

E-mail: Nbccacademy@qmail.com